
  

 
 
 
9 September 2016 
 
 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
For immediate release 
 
SUBJECT: WARNING ON FRAUDULENT EMAILS 
 
The municipality has noted with concern that fraudulent emails are making the rounds 
and strongly advise service providers and business community to ignore them. 
 
Service providers should be on the lookout for and wary of an email scam which seeks to 
obtain invoices and bank statements. 
 
The emails are distributed by the “Ba-Phalaborwa Municipality” under the email address 
finance@pharaborwa.gov.za and indicates that service providers should reply with 
outstanding invoices or statements. 
 
Such email address does not exist on the municipal email addresses. 
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